
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

THE GENESEE RECREATION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL BE 
HOLDING A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE 
FISCAL YEAR 2025 ON AUGUST 18, 2024, AT 7:00 P.M. AT THE GENESEE 
RECREATION FIELD CONCESSION FACILITY, 300 S. PINE STREET, 
GENESEE, IDAHO. 
 

Proposed Budget      $98,968 
 

Estimated Tax Levied      $92,968 
Income (field rental)      $  6,000 
 

Expenditures: 
 

Grants, Projects, Maintenance, Equipment  $87,968 
Administration & Supplies     $  2,000 
Tort Insurance       $  3,000 
 
This proposed tentative budget of the district may be examined prior to 
the above budget hearing by contacting the District Clerk and making 
viewing arrangements. 
 
Kayla Brown 
Genesee Recreation District 
District Clerk 


